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As we are finalizing the purchase of the final parcels for construction of the Morrison to 
Nebo RD trail, we are beginning to move into the next phase.  BF&S has been selected 
as the Construction Inspection firm and this contract ratifies that relationship.   
 
I would recommend that we approve the contract.  
 
Pete 
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